




















523 East Rock Island Road   Grand Prairie, TX 75050 

(972) 399-0333   Fax (972)-986-4456 
www.accentgraphicsinc.com 

 

 

June 19, 2025 

To whom it may concern, 

  

Regarding the building sign at: 

Sherwin Williams 
530 RITCHIE HWY  
Severna Park, MD 21146 
 

We are applying for a variance from the code below to be allowed to replace a sign that has been on the 
building for years and because of building construction, there is no alternative way to mount a sign. 

 

Per the code ordinance listed below we are not allowed to have a sign that is sign is supported by poles, 
uprights, or braces extending from and attached to the roof of a structure:  

In accordance with Article 18-3-303(b)(4), the following type of sign is prohibited: a sign that projects above the roof 
of a structure, a sign painted on the roof of a structure, and a sign supported by poles, uprights, or braces extending 
from or attached to the roof of a structure. 

 

The proposed sign is supported by poles, uprights, or braces extending from and attached to the roof of 
a structure as that is the only way to attach the sign to the building because of the building construction 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Danielle Manion 
Accent Graphics, Inc. 






